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                    TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Welcome to Father Joseph who will celebrate our Sunday Masses this week 
 PARISH HARVEST SUPPER  Thursday 16th October at 6.30 p.m. Hinton Hall.  

A fun quiz and the hamper raffle. Please would you bring a plate of food – 
savoury or sweet – lists will be put up in the church porches so that you can 

say which you will bring 😊  Jenny M-L  Chair of Social Group 
 
                                 
                                  
                                

                                                    

 

      
 
 

Friday 3rd October  CAFOD Family Fast Day  
Collection on Sunday 5th October. Please donate to our Family Fast Day 
parish collection to share God’s abundant gifts with our global neighbours 
as they find lasting solutions to poverty and climate challenges. Your 
generosity offers “signs of hope” in this Jubilee Year, helping build more 
water tanks in communities like Waré’s in Ethiopia where women have to 
walk for hours to get water. Use the CAFOD envelope which can be gift-
aided  or use DONA. Thank you  Philip Conrath Parish Rep. 
 

We are delighted that Father Tomas Krejci will be taking up residence in 
Tisbury on 11th October. He joins us as a priest of the Ordinariate of Our Lady 
of Walsingham and will have those duties in Salisbury. Father holds 
doctorates in theology, philosophy, and law, having studied at the 
universities of Oxford and Prague. For his priestly formation, he trained at  
St Stephen’s House, Oxford, and later at Allen Hall in the Diocese of 
Westminster, gaining pastoral experience in a variety of settings along the 
way. Having lived in London for a number of years, Fr Tomas is now moving 
to the West Country and is looking forward to getting to know the parishes, 
people, and landscape of this part of England. Outside of his priestly duties, 
Fr Tomas is a keen swimmer, an avid reader, has a deep love of classical 
music, and enjoys cooking. As he begins this new chapter of ministry among 
us, we hold him in our prayers and extend to him our welcome.   
 
 

PRAYERS: for Anne Lock, Celia Petrie, Peter Davies, 
Jo Murray, Pat Elwood, Katie Reeve Tucker,  
Gilly Hooper, Marlis and Tom Gardner, Fr Robert, 
Alexandra Van Duivenbode.   
                 For those who care for the sick.  
     For residents & staff at Albany House,  
                The Hays, Clouds House.   
                     For the people of Ukraine  
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Changes to the Saturday Vigil & Weekday Mass Schedule in our Pastoral area 

As Father Anthony announced last weekend, with only three priests serving our Pastoral Area 

(Salisbury, Tisbury, Amesbury, and Warminster), and no indication of when a replacement will be 

appointed for Fr Saji in Amesbury, changes to the Weekday & Saturday Vigil Mass schedule are 

necessary to ensure coverage across the entire Deanery. Sunday Mass times remain unchanged. 

The Saturday Vigil Masses (with Confessions prior) from Saturday 11 October: 

5pm St Gregory 6pm Christ the King (Amesbury) 7pm St George (Warminster) 

The weekday schedule from Monday 13 October will be. 

Monday 10am St George (Warminster) 6pm Ordinariate St Osmund  

Tuesday 9.30am All Saints (Wardour)  10am St Osmund 6pm Christ the 

King(Amesbury) 

Wednesday 10am St Gregory 6pm Sacred Heart (Tisbury)  

Thursday 10am St Osmund 7pm St George 

(Warminster) 
 

Friday 10am Christ the King 6pm St Osmund  

Saturday  10am St Osmund followed by Confessions 

 
SUNDAY    TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  Year C (Psalter 2)                
9.00 a.m.      Sacred Heart: Parish Mass (Mass Intention: People of the Parish) 
10.30 a.m.    All Saints’ Wardour: Sung Mass (Mass Intention: the Sahner family) 

 Diocesan Prayer League:  St Augustine of Canterbury, Downend; Our Lady of Lourdes &  
St Bernadette, Kingswood; St Lawrence, Chipping Sodbury, with St Paul, Yate, Bristol 

29   MONDAY        FEAST OF SAINTS MICHAEL, GABRIEL AND RAPHAEL, ARCHANGELS                                      

        8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer and Rosary for Ukraine 
30   TUESDAY         Memorial of Saint Jerome, Priest, Doctor of the Church 
        9.30 a.m.         All Saints’ Wardour: MASS  
            Mass Intention: for Father Anthony, Father Joseph and Father Tomas                                     
 1    WEDNESDAY   Memorial of Saint Thérèse of the Child Jesus,  
                                                    Virgin, Doctor of the Church          
         8.45 a.m.         Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
 2    THURSDAY       Memorial of the Holy Guardian Angels 
         5.00 p.m.        Adoration 
         6.00 p.m.        Angelus followed by Mass 
 3     FRIDAY            Weekday in Ordinary Time 
          8.45 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
 4     SATURDAY      Memorial of Saint Francis of Assisi 
                                            

                                                  
                                                      Starting School? Do you have a child born between  

                                                      1 September 2021 and 31 August 2022? Now is the  

                                                      time to apply for a place at a primary school for 

                                                      admission from September 2026 onwards. Complete                            

an application form, available from the school admissions team at WILTSHIRE LOCAL 

COUNCIL.  If your child has been baptised and you are applying for a Catholic school, 

you must also provide a copy of the baptism certificate to Wardour School. Closing 

date: 15 January 2026. Do arrange a visit to Wardour School. Contact Mrs Caroline Robson,  
admin@wardour.wilts.sch.uk   01747 870537 
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